
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Public Utilities Commission 
Wallingford Electric Division 

100 John Street 
Wallingford, CT 06492 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with the State of 
Connecticut General Statutes the regularly-scheduled Public 
Utilities Commission meeting slated for: 

Tuesday, May 7, 2024 

Has been cancelled. 

~~d't/Mh 
Robert N. Beaumont 
Chairman 
Public Utilities Commission 


